Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

July 15, 1986

Ms. Jean Karasek R1g8. (3318
South African Consulate
9107 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 400
Beverly Hills, CA 90210

Dear Ms. Karasek:

Per our conversation of July 14, please find a copy of an article published in
Women Artists News in their June 1986 issue. SPACES is extremely interested
in the work of Helen Martins, and we want to do a feature story on her in our
triannual newsletter. I appreciate any help you can give in uncovering more
information andjor sources of information.

SPACES is interested in photographs, addresses for David Bristow, Robert Brooks
and Anthony Fugard, physical description of the site, site plans or maps,
newspaper articles. Any information would be appreciated.

Additionally, we would like a copy of the form which South Africa uses to
nominate sites to cultural landmark status, and an inventory form. Filled
nomination papers and inventory form for Martin's site, Owl House, would be
invaluable.

1 have enclosed some information about SPACES so that you can better
understand the work we do. Again, thank you in advance for your time and
attention. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Elaine Wintman

Assistant Director b
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